SAFETY TOWN 2024

OPEN REGISTRATION:
MAY 20th - JUNE 20th
Fee: $65 per child

"BEAR SAFETY in MIND"

We’re Back! Our Safety Town Program for summer will be filled with new and creative activities
for our incoming Kindergartners for September 2024. The fun-filled week will be instructed by
our teachers on a variety of safety situations in the classroom and outside on the Safety Town
layout. We will have a presentation by the fire department, fire-aid squad, Search and Rescue, Coast
Guard and the West Milford Animal Shelter. The program will conclude with a graduation ceremony
on Friday, which parents are welcome to attend.

PROGRAM DATES:

Week 1 - July 8th- July 12th Week 2 - July 22th -July 24th

Session 1: AM Session 8:15am - 11:15am Session 3: AM Session 8:15am -11:15am
Session 2: PM Session 12:00pm - 3:00pm Session 4: PM Session 12:00pm-3:00pm

All Sessions will be held at:
Marshall Hill School
210 Marshall Hill Road
West Milford, N]J

*** NOTE: Open to West Milford Residents ONLY!! Your child must be 5 years old by 10/1/24.
A birth certificate and proof of residency (driver’s license, utility or tax bill) must be
provided to register your child. There are a limited number of openings per session.
Registration is on a first-come, first-serve basis. NO EARLY REGISTRATIONS WILL BE
ACCEPTED!!

REGISTRATION PACKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE on MAY 20TH:
via EMAIL: WMSAFETYTOWN@GMAIL.COM OR @ Township of West Milford Community
Services & Recreation , 66 Cahill Cross Road, West Milford, N] 07480

All registration packets must be mailed complete with a check and all required paperwork. No
spaces will be held. If you have any questions, please email :wmsafetytown@gmail.com or call and
leave a message for Bernadette Ferraro @ 973-296-1960.
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